
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 29, 2018 

 

Just a reminder that Monday, May 28 is a Holiday.  There will be no school for staff and 

students.  

 

Please remember that our EOG/EOC testing begins on Tuesday, May 29 through Tuesday, June 

5.  A copy of the testing schedule is on the front page of our website.  Makeups will be held June 

6 through June 8.  Parents, be sure that students arrive no later than 7:35 am each morning of 

testing.  Any students that are late will not be admitted into the testing room past 7:40 am and 

will be required to make up their test on one of the makeup dates.  They will be required to wait 

for several hours in student services until testing is over.  Makeups will be held during Ligonfest, 

so you want to be sure your child does not miss out on this activity.   

 

Ligonfest and the Talent Show will take place on Wednesday, June 6.  This event is for Ligon 

student’s only.  We are in need of some parent volunteers to help us run some of the booths and 

concessions.  If you are able to help out between 8:30 and 11:30 am, please email Linda Link at 

llink@wcpss.net.    

 

Our 6th and 7th Grade Awards Assembly will be held on Thursday, June 7 beginning at 8:30 am 

in the Auditorium.  Please enter through the Haywood Street entrance and make your way to the 

Auditorium.  Please be mindful of parking.  They will tow cars if they are parked illegally in the 

community.    

 

Our 8th Grade Moving Up Ceremony will be held on Friday, June 8 beginning at 9:00 a.m.  

Doors will be opened to guests beginning at 8:15 am.  Due to the limited seating, each student 

received two tickets to the event in the Auditorium.  Any overflow guests attending will be 

seated in the gym and can watch the event live.  A small reception will follow in the auditorium 

lobby.  We do ask for 7th grade parent volunteers to assist us in serving refreshments after the 

ceremony in the Auditorium lobby.  This will give you an opportunity to see what you will be 

able to share with your student next year.  If you are able to help out, please email Ms. Garcia, 

the 8th grade counselor (rgarcia@wcpss.net) or our 8th grade team leads, Ms. Genovese 

(agenovese@wcpss.net) or Ms. Bradfield (mbradfield@wcpss.net).  

 

And finally, our last day of school will be on Friday, June 8.   

 

Remember: Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 
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